
PUBLIC HEARINGS

LOUDON CITY COUNCIL
December 20, 2010

Public hearings were held before the Loudon City Council on December 20, 2010 in the Council 
Meeting Room.  Those present for the public hearings were Mayor Judy Keller, Council members 
Mike Cartwright, Judy Jones, Lynn Millsaps and Jimmy Parks. Also present were City Attorney 
Edwin Arnold, City Manager Lynn Mills and City Recorder Stephanie Putkonen. The press was 
not represented. Two citizens were present. 

AMENDING THE ZONING MAP OF THE CITY OF LOUDON, TENNESSEE,
PURSUANT TO §13-7-203 AND §13-7-204 OF THE TENNESSEE CODE ANNOTATED
TO REZONE APPROXIMATELY 1.46 ACRES LOCATED AT 8195 RIVER ROAD,
REFERENCED BY: TAX MAP 40, PARCEL 7:00; FROM R-1-S (SINGLE FAMILY
RESIDENTIAL DISTRICT) TO C-4 (INTERCHANGE COMMERCIAL DISTRICT)

Mayor  Keller  called  the  public  hearing  to  order  at  7:10  P.M.  She  called  for  comments  or 
questions regarding the ordinance.

Manager  Mills  explained that  the  ordinance was discussed in  the  workshop.  There  being no 
further comments, Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:13 P.M.

PROHIBITING PARKING ON THE SOUTHEAST SIDE OF
WILLIAMSON DRIVE

Mayor  Keller  called  the  public  hearing  to  order  at  7:20  P.M.  She  called  for  comments  or 
questions regarding the ordinance.

There were none. Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:21 P.M.

_______________________________ ________________________________
   Recorder       Mayor     


